
Burnhope Colliery and Landfill 

 

A land quality inspection was carried out at Burnhope Colliery and Landfill site 

between February and June 2018. 

The map below shows the boundary of the inspection area on this former industrial 

site.  

 

 

Why did we inspect this area?  

In the past, this area has been the site of a former colliery and landfilling has taken 

place. There is a risk that the land may have been contaminated with pollutants from 

these industrial activities.  

Results  

The inspection report was received and reviewed in June 2018. The report 

concluded that in general, there was no concern with the results. We have 

considered the sub-contractor’s recommendations and no further testing is required. 

The outcome has been reported back to the resident and landowners where 

sampling was carried out. 

 




